The announcements (there are a minimum of six of them) should be broadcast on the
appropriate dates as follows:

o At least three of the required announcements between 7 AM to 9 AM and/or
4 PM to 6 PM

o At least one announcement between 9 AM to Noon.
o At least one announcement between Noon to 4 PM.
o At least one announcement between 7 PM to Midnight.

o If the station doesn't operate between 7 AM to 9 AM or 4 PM to 6 PM, then at
least three of the required announcements during the first two hours of operation.

Once the announcements have been broadcast, fill out an affidavit that recites the
dates and times the post-filing announcements were broadcast over the air. The affidavit
should look something like this:

AFFIDAVIT OF POST-FILING BROADCAST

1, TJe erry £ ‘Jw,,,ul,s@_tatlon Managep or someone of like ilk), hereby certify that

the attached Public Notice was broadcast on WARVL (Call Letters), on the
following dates and at the indicated times:

Date:  Tiue I/ 2011 Time: 7:¢3 Am
Date: Ty pe /b 201/ Time: 9. 30 Am
Date: ;Tu./\,, l' 2074 Time: G:o2 FPM
Date: jullt, /e 204 Time: 2. 3p Pm
Date: /*Q“gusl” ‘l D2/ Time: S 0o Fm
Date: Auggsl' /él 20/ Time: /&+30 Am

Dated: %\9\5&,;0 l) Sig%\’ —_— \
\ \ Tmﬁ;_)wu MNAUBGET

Attach a copy of the Post-Filing Public Notice copy, put the affidavit in your public file
and associate it with the license renewal application.

If you have any questions on any of the above, contact your attorney.



WRVL POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT

On October8, 2003 WRVL was granted a license by
the Federal Communications commission to serve

the public interest as a public trustee until October
1, 2011. Our license will expire on October 1, 2011.

We have filed an application for license renewal with
the FCC. A copy of this application is available for
public inspection during our regular business hours.
It contains information concerning this station’s
performance during the last 8 years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts
relating to our renewal applications and to whether
this station has operated in the public interest
should file comments and petitions with the
commission by September 1, 2011.

Further information concerning the Commission’s
broadcast license renewal process is available at
1971 University Boulevard or may be obtained from
the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554.



